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21.4.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please find attached a flyer for a reading group called The Empathy Reading Club that 
your child may be interesting in joining. This group is being organised by the North 
Cambridge Community Project (NCCP) and aims to: 

· bring young people together from across the community 
· encourage more reading for pleasure 
· support wellbeing 
· develop key empathy skills through reading and, as a result, cultivate pro-social 

attitudes and action 
 

It is a lovely opportunity for our children to meet new people in their local community and 
deepen their pleasure for reading and is aimed at children in Years 5 and 6. The group 
will take place weekly on Thursdays from 3:45 to 4:45 at the NCCP house at 37 
Lawrence Way, and starts on 29th April 2021. If you would be interested in your child 
taking part, please e-mail talk@nccp.org.uk to book your place and to find out more. We 
really hope that this is something that sparks your child’s interest! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Kate Dowdall 
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